
August 21, 2015 

Submitted via GC-Key 

Mr. John Traversy 
Secretary General 
Canadian Radio-television and 
Telecommunications Commission 
Ottawa, ON K1A 0N2 

RE: Telecom Notice of Consultation CRTC 2015-133 Review of Telesat Canada’s price 
ceiling for C-band fixed satellite services 

Dear Mr. Traversy, 
 
In accordance with the process established by the Telecom Notice of Consultation CRTC 
2015-133 dated 9 April 2015, the First Mile Connectivity Consortium (FMCC) files its intervention 
for the Review of Telesat Canada’s price ceiling for C-band fixed satellite services. The FMCC 
requests to be considered an intervener in this review. 

In the attached intervention, the FMCC represents the following First Nations organizations, 
(listed geographically from the Western to the Eastern regions of Canada): 

• First Nations Technology Council (B.C.) 
• First Nations Technical Services Advisory Group (Alberta) 
• Assembly of Manitoba Chiefs (Manitoba) 
• First Nations Health and Social Secretariat of Manitoba (Manitoba) 
• Keewaytinook Okimakanak K-Net Services (Ontario) 
• Keewaytinook Okimakanak Research Institute (Ontario) 
• Eeyou Communication Network (Quebec) 
• First Nations Education Council (Quebec) 
• Atlantic Canada First Nations Help Desk (Atlantic Canada) 

Please find attached our response to this Notice of Consultation. 

Sincerely, 

Rob McMahon 

First Mile Connectivity Consortium 
info@firstmile.ca 

First Mile Connectivity 
Consortium 
Rob McMahon, Coordinator 
PO Box 104 
Fredericton, NB E3B 4Y2 
http://www.firstmile.ca 
Telephone toll free: 
1-877-737-5638 extension 4522
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